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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUIRED 
 
July 20, 2023 
 
 
Don Akin  
Owner 
Akin Service 
1489 S Main St. 
Belen, NM 87002 
 
 
RE:         RESOLUTION OF NOTICE OF VIOLATION 

AKIN SERVICE 
EPA ID# NMR000010389 

 
Dear Mr. Akin 
 
On November 14, 2019, the New Mexico Environment Department (“NMED”) conducted a hazardous 
waste Compliance Evaluation Inspection (“Inspection”) at Akin Service (“Akin”) located at 1489 S. Main 
Street, Albuquerque, New Mexico. Based on that inspection and review of information obtained, NMED 
issued a Notice of Violation (“NOV”) dated December 6, 2019.  
 
On May 8, 2023, NMED performed a follow-up inspection at Akin. Based on that follow-up inspection 
and review of the information obtained, NMED has determined that the violations cited in the NOV have 
been adequately addressed and no further action relative to the NOV on the part of Akin Service is 
required.  Any action taken in response to this letter does not relieve your facility of its obligation to 
comply with any other applicable laws and regulations.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Neil Dolly of my staff at 505-660-9488 or 
by email at neil.dolly@env.nm.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ricardo Maestas 
Acting Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
 
RM: nd 
cc:         Neil Dolly, NMED HWB 
              Aaron Coffman, NMED HWB  
 Frank Rodarte, NMED HWB 
 Levi Cole, NMED District I Manager  
file: Library # 3346 
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